
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 17 August  2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ component 
of the Council Meeting in person, you can 
access a live stream through Council’s 
website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Council conducts its meetings according 
to COVID Safe Plan requirements.
Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works,  
please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Wednesday 24 
August 2022.
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

HARD WASTE COLLECTION BOOKINGS NOW 
OPEN
Bookings are now open.
All South Gippsland residential properties 
are eligible to receive one collection at a fee 
of $145 per property. A reduced rate of $51 
applies for pension card holders.
Bookings can be made online at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/hardwaste

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

STREET LIGHT OUTAGES
Please be advised that AusNet will be 
undertaking streetlight works next week.
Streetlights are likely to be impacted in:
Bena - Sunday 7 August: 10.00pm to 11.00pm 
and 4.00am to 5.00am
Nyora - Monday 8 August: 10.00pm to 5.00am
Works may be impacted or rescheduled due to 
weather. For more information, please contact 
AusNet. 

REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/332 – Design & Construction of a 
Pedestrian Bridge and Elevated Walkway at 
Leongatha Rail Precinct
A pre-tender meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 10 August at 11.00am at South 
Gippsland Shire Council Offices. All submitters 
are requested to attend.

The Draft Municipal Public Health and 
Wellbeing Plan is open for feedback.

This draft Plan aims to be used by Council 
and organisations that work closely with 
us to support improving the health and 
wellbeing of our community.

The Plan brings together community 
priorities for health and wellbeing, the work 
of Council and local organisations, and 
local health and wellbeing data to identify 
priorities and strategies for the next three 
years.

During the engagement for our Community 
Vision and Council Plan, we heard loud and 
clear how important health and wellbeing 
is to our community, so we are glad to 
have a draft ready for your feedback.

The plan includes:

•	 Five priorities–all of which align with 
the Victorian Health and Wellbeing 
Plan, and local organisation strategic 
and work plans.

•	 A range of strategies to guide how 
organisations will work to improve 
health and wellbeing over the course 
of the plan.

•	 A localised population focus with 
some strategies providing additional 
focus on some population groups 
experiencing greater inequity in health.

To have your say before Sunday 7 August, 
please visit: 

yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/mphwp

Municipal Public Health And Wellbeing Plan
South Gippsland Shire Council News I Sent a Postcard

I Sent a Postcard is an initiative to celebrate local artists and 
to express - through art - their COVID19 experience. As part 
of the project artists created postcard-sized designs based 
around the themes: Isolation, Connection and Emergence. 
These designs have now been printed on to postcards and 
are being distributed across the Shire.  
 
Pick up your free postcards from local art galleries, 
cafés, libraries, Council reception, Prom Country Visitor 
Information Centre, Coal Creek Community Park and 
Museum and neighbourhood houses.  
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